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Ref.: SCBD/OES/AD/78697     23 January 2012 

  

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Appointment of the new Executive Secretary of the Secretariat of the Convention on 

Biological Diversity 
 

 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

 

I am pleased to inform you that the United Nations Secretary-General, Mr. Ban Ki-moon 

has appointed Mr. Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias of Brazil, as the new Executive Secretary of 

the Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity. The announcement can be found at: 

http://www.un.org/News/Press/docs/2012/sga1320.doc.htm 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

      Ahmed Djoghlaf 

      Executive Secretary 
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